
THE TEXAS AND PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY 

W . G . VOLL M ER . 

TE X AS AND PACIFIC BUILDING 

DALLAS 2. TEXAS 

PRESI DENT August 7, 1951. 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

Many thanks for sending me the editorial page of 

the Fort Worth St ar-Telegram f or August 1st . I have read 

the marked items with great interest. 

With kindest regards , I am 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President, 
The F'ort Worth St ar - Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas . 
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